Hospital Energy
7 Portwalk Place
Unit 1523
Portsmouth, NH 03801
(203) 668-3522

April 2, 2020

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

The State Of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: Withdrawal of Electricity Aggregator License DM 16-440

Dear Executive Director,

t am writing to request that the PUC authorize Hospital Energy Services, LLC to withdraw above-
captioned electricity aggregator license. We have sent the attached notice to our New
Hampshire clients pursuant to PUC section 2000.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Many thanks!

Sincerely,

[y ed L/WJ

Mark Mininberg
President



Hospital Energy
7 Portwalk Place
Unit 1523
Portsmouth, NH 03801
(203} 668-3522

April 2, 2020

[New Hampshire Client Hospital]

Re: State Electricity and Natural Gas License Change

Dear Client,

I am writing to let you know that we will now operate under newly granted New Hampshire
electricity and natural gas licenses as Hospital Energy, LLC, (HE). We are withdrawing the state
electricity and natural gas licenses of Hospital Energy Services, LLC, (HES).

Since HE and HES share identical ownership, staff and services, there will be no change in
service to our New Hampshire clients or in our ability to fulfill our duties under New Hampshire
law and PSC regulations.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Many thanks!

Sincerely,

Mark Mininberg
President
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